
Autumn 3 2016 
 

 

 

We need your help! 
 

Over the summer holidays, we had a brand new library built 

in school which we now need to fill with new books! 

 

However, now we need to raise the funds to purchase the 

new books for our very bare library.  

 

Therefore, on Wednesday 14th September we will have a 

non-uniform day and would welcome donations which will go 

towards raising the funds. 

 

We hope to achieve our target of £1500 by Christmas.   

 

If you have any other ideas for fundraising, we would 

welcome them. 

 

Thank you for all your help and support  

with this ongoing project. 

 

P Newman 

Headteacher 


